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        Friday, August 1, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Members of Sundance HOA: 
 
 Over the past several months the Board of Directors have been 
vetting other property management companies to replace ProComm.  
Based on our interviews we have chosen to change management 
companies.  It is with great pleasure we announce to our members that 
we have chosen to hire Real Manage effective September 1st, 2014 as 
our new property management company.  We ask for your patience 
during this transition. 
 
 Although our new management company will not officially begin 
until September 1st they have already begun working with ProComm to 
transition documents and all our other information seamlessly. For the 
first three months will have an assigned transition manager along with 
our permanent manager. On or about September 1st you will receive 
more information containing the property managers contact information 
and links for additional online services Real manage provides.  
   

 Rest assured your questions will be answered and details will come, 
these are exciting new changes for our community! 

       
 

Very truly yours, 
 
      Sundance Board of Directors	
  


